Dear Parents, 

Paper Time Capsule: 

This week our Pupil Challenge is to complete a paper time capsule. Please find enclosed a template for you and your child to work through and reflect on as a family. As always, children in school with be completing this booklet with their Pod Leader. 

I hope that this activity will produce some valued discussions and outcomes for you to share with future generations of your family. The booklet is split into the following sections:

· A moment of history – record some of the details occurring now,
· About me page,
· How I’m feeling,
· Something about your community,
· What are you doing to stay busy at home,
· Record your handprints,
· Special occasions while in Lockdown,
· A letter to yourself,
· Interview your parents, and finally
· A letter FROM your parents.

Hopefully the worksheets will provide you with the opportunity to think positively about your time isolating at home and help your children to articulate how they might be feeling, whilst showing them that we are currently living in history. 

Send a photo of your child completing this task to PC@stbreock.org.uk to win a house point. 

School Time Capsule: 

It is also my wish to bury an actual Time Capsule in the school before the end of term. This can then be discovered by pupils in the future. Therefore, I am asking for any donations which you feel could be used to reflect the pandemic. In particular I am looking for: 
· Newspaper articles/ headlines 
· Magazines 
· Photographs of rainbows, house displays, home learning etc 
· Any items such as NHS badges or unused masks etc.
· Postcards with messages about life in lockdown 
· Quotes from books that have inspired you

The list is endless. Space will be somewhat limited and I will be unable to return any items, I would be grateful for any contributions. 

If your child is attending school then any items may be given to their Pod Leader, or if they are still at home they may be left (labelled with my name) in the porch.  If you would like to send any items electronically (photographs, video clips) these can be emailed directly to: PC@stbreock.org.uk .

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr Stuart Mitchell 
Year One Teacher and History Co-ordinator 


